
LITTER BIN REPLACEMENT OPTIONS 

(all prices exclude vat) 

 

ELIPSA - total price £153.28; 70 litres capacity 

Elipsa is a contemporary-styled litter 
bin with a narrow foot print to suit all 
locations where space may be limited – 
oval in shape. 

Manufactured from Durapol® material, 
which is recyclable after its service life, 
the Elipsa is weather resistant and 
requires minimal maintenance. The 
anti-fly posting recess and textured 
finish is designed to reduce the 
likelihood of posters being adhered to 
the bin and prevent vandalism. The 
curved hood design prevents litter 
being left on top. 

 

When purchased in the black model, this litter bin contains 15% recycled content. 

https://uk.glasdon.com/elipsa-litter-bin - make sure you watch the video with a man 

trying to remove the bin cover and also bashing it with a baseball bat! 

 

TOPSY ROYALE – total price = £217.56; 90 litres bin capacity 

Topsy Royale requires minimum 

maintenance as it is manufactured from 

tough vandal and weather-resistant 

Durapol® material. The bin has been 

designed with chamfered apertures 

and a robust domed hood to help 

prevent littering. Topsy Royale has 

integrally moulded ridges to deter fly 

posting and graffiti. 

Topsy Royale litter bin is supplied as 
standard with Gold or Silver decorative 
banding and the universally recognised 
'Bin-It' symbol. The banding is set into 
specially designed recesses to ensure 
vandal resistance. 

 

When purchased in the black model, this litter bin contains 15% recycled content. 

 

https://uk.glasdon.com/elipsa-litter-bin


TOPSY JUBILEE – total price = £243.52; 110 litres bin capacity 

 a Victoriana–style litter container, 

manufactured in Durapol® material with a 

stylish textured finish. 

When purchased in the black model, this litter 

bin contains 15% recycled content. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUTORA – total price = £397.50; 100 litres bin capacity 

An optional extra - £107 for 2 flaps for keeping smell at a minimum and also 

discourages overfilling and bulkier discards; £397.50+£107.12 = £504.62. 

 

Futuro litter bin is stylish and modern with 

two large apertures. 

A large knuckle-hinge door allows easy 
access to the liner, which can then be 
removed for emptying with minimal lifting. 

When purchased in the black model, this 
litter bin contains 15% recycled content. 

The main body is manufactured from tough 
vandal and weather-resistant Durapol® 
material. 

  

Notes: 

1. The Futuro is the easiest to empty as the liner is accessed via a door and 

does not entail any lifting of the body of the bin, the liner or the black bag of 

litter inside the liner.  

...rather than...   

 

 

 

 

Because the vast mass of litter 

usually collected in this 

particular bin in Stubbles is dog 

faeces, it is very heavy. 

 



 

 

2. West Tisbury PC will buy the other replacement bin (or may choose not to) 

but if so, may buy a different colour to match the play area greenery; the two 

bins will be suitably distanced for this not to matter. 

 

3. Metal bins are more expensive – a typical basic cost being around £550. 

 

4. A number of metal bins originally found in a general on-line search were in 

very short supply and with estimated delivery times of up to 6-months. 

 

5. Other colours are available for all the bins – dependent upon the style - along 

with gold/silver banding and/or motifs; typically bleck, navy blue, green, light 

grey and dark grey. 

 

 


